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Meeting #3, Monday 12 December 2022 

The Joint Steering Committee (JSC) of the Northern Territory Remote Aboriginal Investment (NTRAI) 

National Partnership Agreement met in Darwin on Monday 12 December 2022. This was the third 

meeting of the JSC. 

The JSC discussed the scope and approach of future arrangements for remote services. JSC members 

noted the importance of the Priority Reforms as agreed by all jurisdictions and the Coalition of Peaks 

in the National Agreement on Closing the Gap in shaping the policy design.  

The JSC also reviewed progress of current NTRAI activities using dashboard reporting, noting that no 

activities received an off-track or red traffic light rating, and look forward to a detailed briefing from 

relevant NT Government agencies in early 2023. 

The JSC will next meeting in the first quarter of 2023. 

Attendees 

APO NT: Aboriginal Medical Services Alliance NT, North Australian Aboriginal Justice Agency and 

Central Land Council 

Northern Territory Government: Department of the Chief Minister and Cabinet and Department of 

Health 

Australian Government: National Indigenous Australians Agency and the Department of Health and 

Aged Care. 

 


